
 

 

Kick off the new year with an urgent opportunity to advocate for early education! 

 

Tennessee Department of Education Commissioner Penny Schwinn wants to hear from you as 

the state prepares to overhaul its education funding formula and explore possibilities for a more 

student-centered approach. With the public comment period closing soon after the new 

year, please join us on Jan. 6 as we host a virtual town hall with Commissioner Schwinn, 

who will share her insights on the Tennessee education funding review process as it 

relates to early education. Followed by her remarks, participants will have the opportunity to 

participate in breakout room discussions and submit feedback directly to TDOE. Register 

today to make sure your voice is heard on behalf of Tennessee’s littlest learners.  

  

The TN education funding review and what it means for early education 

A virtual town hall with Commissioner Penny Schwinn hosted by Tennesseans for Quality Early 

Education 

  

Thursday, January 6, 2022 

11:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. CT / 12:30 p.m. – 1:30 p.m. ET  

  

 

We hope to see you there.  

 

Your friends at Tennesseans for Quality Early Education 

 

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0sc-qrrj4iGNX6_mJal4H-GWWCq_BSwrSa
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0sc-qrrj4iGNX6_mJal4H-GWWCq_BSwrSa

